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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 20 December 2024 date for information related
to the Pahiatua Water Supply Restrictions.
You sought information as to why there was a need to move to water supply restrictions in
Pahiatua, and questioned whether the reason for this was for one of the following reasons:

1. plant not able to produce enough water. Not enough resilience for town population
increase built into plant build; or

2. weir and intake pump failing to supply enough water; or
3. design faults; or
4. the consent allowance not adequate for town demand.

None of the above were the reason for moving to alternate day restrictions in Pahiatua.
The water supply restrictions introduced in Pahiatua were because, unfortunately, during this
period we saw a spike in demand.
 
Consistent with low river flow at the time, we made the decision to move to alternate day
restrictions.
 
Following this as the river got lower, we did address the weir which has enabled us, alongside a
decline in demand, to catch back up.

 



 
Ngā mihi
 

 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager Democracy Services

Strategy and Community Wellbeing - Democracy Services | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 
From: Allie Dunn 
Sent: Friday, 20 December 2024 10:35 am
To: 
Subject: CM: Acknowledgement - request for information re Pahiatua Water Supply Restrictions
 
Kia ora
This email is to acknowledge receipt of your request for information, regarding Pahiatua Water
Supply restrictions.
We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than
11 February 2025, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are
unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe.
As part of our commitment to openness and accountability, we are now proactively publishing
copies of requests for information and the responses provided to these requests, on our website. 
In doing so, we will ensure we comply with the provisions of the Privacy Act 2020 and redact any





 
Cheers
Kimberley Stevens
Communications Advisor, Tararua District Council
 
027 444 0069
www.tararuadc.govt.nz
www.facebook.com/tararuadc
 
 

   

Kimberley Stevens | Community Engagement and Social Media
Lead

Strategy and Community Wellbeing - Corporate Planning | Tararua
District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744919 | Mobile: +64 27 4440069

Kimberley.Stevens@Tararuadc.govt.nz



40 Denmark Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

         

 

This email and any attachments is intended for the above named recipient only and may be confidential.

If you have received it in error, please take no action based on it, copy it, or show it to anyone.

Please return to the sender and delete your copy. Thank you.

 




